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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
TRADITIONAL SPORTS DAY: Friday, 23rd June 2023 
Lower School (Years 3 and 4) 9.30-11.45am 
Upper School (Years 5 and 6) 1.15-3.00pm 

We are holding our traditional sports day event on 23rd June and we would be delighted if you 
would join us.  Please note the above times for each year group. 
 
For school meals, children have the option to order a fish and chip hot meal which will be provided 
in containers so they can eat it outside on the field.  Meals should be ordered in the normal way 
and if your child is not entitled to Free School Meals it should be paid for on the day.  The price is 
£2.   If your child does not want a hot school meal then please provide them with a suitable 
packed lunch.  Parents are invited to join the children for the picnic lunch at midday to 12.45pm. 
 
All children should be in PE uniform: maroon t-shirt, black shorts and black trainers or 
plimsolls.  No Jogging bottoms or leggings.  Please also make sure your child has a water 
bottle.  Sun cream can be applied before school or children can apply their own sun cream.  No 
spray bottles of sun cream thank you. 
 
The events running order will be handed out to you on the day. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on Friday. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 

 
 
 

 
N Sirett 
Headteacher 
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